
 

VOTE OF THANKS  

 

The Malawi Engineering Institution would like to thank the Minister of 

Transport and Public Works Honourable Jacob Hara, MP for presiding 

over the official opening ceremony of the 2022 Engineering 

Conference and Annual General Meeting which took place from 8
th
 to 

9
th
 September 2022 at Sunbird Nkopola in Mangochi under the theme 

“Engineering – Key to Economic Acceleration”  

We would also like to thank the Key Note Speaker Professor Zachary 

Kasomekera for setting the tone for the conference.  

In a special way, we would also like to recognize and thank the 

following institutions for their generous financial support towards the 

conference:  

 Mota Engil Malawi 

 Puma Energy 

 Power Optimum Limited 

 DEC Construction 

 Power Market Limited 

 Shayona Cement Corporation 

 MACSTEEL 

 TAAI Construction and Machinery Services Ltd. 

ENGINEERING CONFERENCE FOR THE YEAR 

2022. 

 



 

Our sincere gratitude should also go to the conference organizing 

committee; various speakers and panelists; experts from different 

engineering disciplines; the academia; media; service providers; and all 

the distinguished participants for making the 2022 Engineering 

Conference a great success.  

 

Eng. Alfonso Chikuni. 

MEI President & Board Chairperson. 

 

 


